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Dear Parents and children, 

 

Last month kids enjoyed our Cultural Day and we talked about Philippines, India 

and France. We had as well a picnic in the Park and played alot of games too. 

 

Flu is still running around so please be aware of it and keep washing your 

hands/wearing a mask when you are in public areas. 

Already February and this month will be about people we love and care with 

Valentine's Day. 

During this month we will review all the phonics, working on opposites words and 

keep memorizing numbers. 

We will as well have our last P.T.A for this year, paper will be posted on the 

entrance as usually. 

Hope to meet all of you for exchange and answer all your questions. 

 

Happy Valentine's Day. 

 

 

 Thank You,   

 

                                     Mr. Charles 

           Ms. Ayako 


